To The City of West Allis :

On the evening of May 25t 2016 Officer Clark was putting my phone
into a protected area. While he was putting it away he dropped the
phone. It shattered the screen and the phone is no longer in any
working order. TWe sWhonyg, |5 Gmo 0ld andis $4pp 00

He called my mother the next day. He said that he had dropped the
phone. The height that the phone was dropped shattered the
screen and it is no longer in working order. He gave his last name
and a number to be placed with the clam. The number that was
given is 16-02-0068.

He had told her to file a claim at Milwaukee City Hall but that was
not correct. | had a few medical procedures dune and was unable

to bring the phone in any sooner.

| am disabled and without my phone it is very difficult to get
information on my appointments and any type of the many
procedures | have done, or to try to set up any transportation.

Thank you for your cooperation and please inform me ASAP on the
results of this process. -

Thank-You, and Officer Clark with this matter, Jake M. Napientek
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The number | can be reached or left a message at 414-870-2037
(Gayle Napientek — Mother)
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Rear View Jake Napientek's Phone
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Front View Jake Napientek’s Broken Phone



